
CITY OF WILDOMAR 
PLANNING COMMISSION VACANCY 

On December 12, 2018 one vacancy on the Planning Commission was declared by the 
City Council.  The term of this vacancy runs concurrent with the appointing Council 
Member’s term which will end in December, 2022.  The Planning Commission is 
comprised of five members and serves at the pleasure of the City Council.  Each 
Council Member appoints a member to the Planning Commission, which is then voted 
upon by the entire City Council.  The vacancy will be appointed by Councilman Joseph 
Morabito. 

Planning Commissioners will be expected to make potentially significant time 
commitments to both learning the job of Planning Commissioner, as well as regular 
attendance at Planning Commission meetings.  Regular Planning Commission meetings 
are held on the first Wednesday of each month, starting at 6:30 p.m., however there are 
also special meetings and workshops that could be called as well.  Commissioners are 
paid $75 per meeting attended. 

Qualifications for Planning Commissioners are: 

1) Must be a registered voter at their current address; 
2) Must be a resident within the City limits of Wildomar; 
3) Must be a resident within the City limits of Wildomar for the year immediately 

preceding the inception of his/her term; and 
4) May not be an employee or officer of the City of Wildomar. 

If you are interested in applying for the position of Planning Commissioner, please 
complete the application and supplemental questionnaire which can be picked up at 
City Hall, 23873 Clinton Keith Road, Suite 201, Wildomar; Call 951/677-7751 and an 
application will be sent to you; or download it from the City’s website at 
www.cityofwildomar.org. 

All applications must be returned to the City Clerk no later than 5:00 p.m., on 
Thursday, January 17, 2019. 

 

Date: December 17, 2018   Debbie A. Lee, CMC, City Clerk 


